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The Agency for Persons with Disabilities (APD) is mailing the attached Notification of Changes to 
Waiver Support Coordination Services to all APD clients enrolled on the iBudget Florida waiver.  
Waiver Support Coordinators and Consumer Directed Care Plus (CDC+) Consultants should review 
this letter with clients during their next contact so that they understand what is occurring and their 
options. 
 
For more information about Qualified Organizations, please visit the APD Qualified Organization 
webpage.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://apd.myflorida.com/waiver/support-coordination/qo/

